February 10, 1967

QOil Reports & Gas Services
P. O. Box 763
Hobbs, New Mexico

,Attention: Donna Holler

Re: Robert A. Dsan Southern
Union State No. 1 J
13~16-31, Gas Well Test

Dear Donna:

Referring to the subject Gas Well Test, dated February
4, 1967, please show me how you arrived at the Pcr and Ter
shown. My figures, 578 and 300 respectively, do not agree
with yours. However, as the nitrogen content exceeds the
volume shown in the manual, my calculations may be incorrect.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
Geologist

RLS/bh



